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Lee County Government to reopen Thursday post-Idalia 
 
Fort Myers, FL, Aug. 30, 2023 – Lee County Government will reopen Thursday with normal operations 
and hours.  
 
The county closed Tuesday and Wednesday, Aug. 29 and 30, due to Hurricane Idalia. As the county 
reopens, staff remains dedicated to storm-related activities. 
 
For updates, visit www.leegov.com/storm or follow Lee County Government on 
Facebook, www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc. 
 
To watch this morning’s update on Idalia, visit: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5KNeXkl289g. 
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